

NEW HAMPSHIRE ASSOCIATION OF FIRE CHIEFS, INC.

Working Together to Make a Difference

547 Charles Bancroft Hwy. Litchfield, NH 03052

www.nhafc.org
Email: nhfirechiefs@gmail.com

September 9, 2024

Mr. Will Coffman International Code Council 900 Montclair Road Birmingham, AL 35213

Dear Mr. Coffman:

Please accept this letter of support for New Hampshire State Fire Marshal Sean Toomey in his quest for a position on the ICC Board of Directors.

Marshal Toomey is a valuable member of our state's Public Safety Team, interacting with all agencies and facets of state government as well as being an integral member of our organization.

He has served for several years on the NH Building Code Review Board; the NH Fire Prevention Society Board and our Association's Board of Directors. He is currently serving as the Secretary/Treasurer of the National Association of State Fire Marshal and is a member of the Society of Fire Protection Engineers Fire Service Subcommittee. He is also a member of the FM Fire Service Advisory Group and the Chair of the International Code Council Fire Service Membership Council.

We feel that he would be an invaluable asset to your board and recommend him without reservation.

Yours truly,

For the NH Association of Fire Chiefs,

Executive Director